
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

NHH Auxiliary achieves $2 million in total dollars raised for NHH 

NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY, Thursday, October 7, 2015 - Northumberland Hills Hospital 

Auxiliary members are committed to volunteering their time to both patient care and fundraising.  

 

Northumberland Hills Hospital (NHH) opened in October 2003 and every year since, through the 

Little Treasure Shop, Petticoat Lane, the vending machines, HELPP Lottery, the Bridge Club, 

the Crafters, the Polar Dip and a few other adventures over the years, the Auxiliary has met its 

annual fundraising commitment to the hospital. In some years we have exceeded our 

commitment. We are proud to have been instrumental in the purchase of equipment for our 

hospital, the sole reason we fundraise. 

 

Today we are presenting a cheque to President and CEO Linda Davis. This will bring our total 

since October 2003 to $2,000,000.00. This is not a typo. Two million dollars. We are very proud 

of our efforts. 

 

Our most recent purchase was twenty new wheelchairs, equipment very important to 

volunteers, staff and patients alike. We will continue to fulfill our commitment to Northumberland 

Hills Hospital every year. It’s what we do! 

 

Thank you to all those who support the Auxiliary and its activities and, by extension, NHH. 
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For more information please contact: Selena Forsyth, Vice President, NHH Auxiliary, 

selena@eagle.ca  

mailto:selena@eagle.ca

